FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION
Minutes of Meeting February 12, 2011

Present were Maureen vonRosenvinge, Becky Meatty, Mary Lindstrom, Frank Hanchett,
Michele Ferencsik and Barbara Caskie.

Minutes of the November meeting were read, corrected and approved.

An error in the 2011 Town’s Budget regarding the Heritage Commission was discussed.
If passed, the Commission’s budget will be cut by 65% and the survey will not be able to
be printed for distribution.

There is a meeting scheduled with UNH on March 15™ to discuss the survey.

The Francestown News had a misquote regarding the Commission’s and CIP. The
subcommittee will respond with an article explaining how this will affect the Heritage
Commission.

The Francestown Heritage Commission web site will post the results of the survey.

It is not required that an article be in the newspaper requesting engineering bids.
Maureen will contact people for bids.

Trust monies have to be used by July.

There will be no meeting in March because of Town Meeting. The next meeting will be
April 9, 2011.

Meeting adjourned at 10:10 am.

Ann Stewart of The Town Hall Study Group was present to discuss in kind donations
regarding the survey.



